Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 4:00 PM
To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients
Subject: PCE Friday 02/26/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

We are looking forward to welcoming 2nd and 3rd graders back on campus on Monday. Hybrid 1 (Group AA) students begin on Monday, March 1 and Hybrid 2 (Group BB) students begin next Thursday, March 4.

For those of you driving your children to school, please plan to drop off and pick up your students by the covered play area (west of the school).

The exception to this location is for those families who have a Kindergarten or First grade student as well as a Second or Third grade student. In this case, plan to drop of and pick up your children in front of the main office where the K and 1st grade students meet their parents.

Please refer to the attached map for the 2nd and 3rd grade drop off details.

We hope you have a safe and healthy weekend.

Marti Shefveland

Penny Creek Elementary Hybrid Information Page: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/4829

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910

Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

Attachments:

<u>messages/attachments/b0dcfcc914a9cabb0f7f4699a218a447/2021sy_Hybrid_2nd_and_3rd_Drop_Off-Pick_Up_Procedure_MAP.pdf</u> (269.9 KB)

messages/attachments/661aa1849e2669298565dcc6b1e12cdd/QUARTERLY_ATTESTATION_COMMITMENT_FORM-Fillable.pdf (183.7 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200